
Week 5 Camp news 

 

Good morning everyone. 

Week 5 Camp is shaping to be a great event for all concerned. 

 

We have however hit a snag which I need to inform you of. 
The Air Conditioners in the “big” room where the sinks are have 

blown up and because of the age and type of machines that they are 

there are no parts in Australia currently. 

They will not be operational during our camp. 

 

In response to this situation I have organised the following solution. 
I have organised a bus from Derby District High School for the 

week and I have negotiated for Mrs Paidra and Mrs Lawless to take 

their classes to Broome North Primary School. 
We were going to have these two classes working in the room that 

now has no air-conditioning. 
They will have working spaces to themselves and they will spend 

recess at Broome North and lunchtimes at the Camp School. They 

will then go back to Broome North for the afternoon session. 
We have used Broome North as a host school on several other 

occasions over the past few years and I think that this will be a 

great experience for our students. It will be great for our children 

to wear their KSOTA uniforms for these visits to Broome North. 

These changes will not affect Mrs Pritchett’s class. 

 

Paul Noble 
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Important Dates 

 

 

Staff Development Day 

Friday 26th October 

 

Week 5 Camp at 

Broome Camp School 

5th Nov-9th Nov 

(Whole School) 

Graduation will be held at 

this Camp 

 

 

Muster Years 4-6 

4th Dec-10th Dec 

 

 

Last Day of Term 4 

13th December 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Help desk numbers 
SABA support – Education Department WA – It Helpdesk    1800 012 828 

Clear Networks help desk – connectivity – Satellite services – 1300 855 215 

 

Please don’t hesitate to use these services – they are for you to use ! 

 

Have a great week. 

 

Paul Noble 

Paul.Noble@education.wa.edu.au 

0429 931 203 

mailto:Paul.Noble@education.wa.edu.au

